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11th November 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

   

Skipton Girls’ High School are consulting on a change to our Admissions Policy from September 

2026.  The consultation will run from Monday 11th November 2024 to 15th December 2024.   

 

The proposed changes are:  

• the removal of the Verbal Reasoning aspect of the selection tests   

• an increase of PAN (published admission number) from 116 to 120  

 

The changes are proposed to ensure that the tests more closely reflect the primary curriculum of 

students.   

 

The proposed admissions policy can be found here and comments and questions are welcomed 

via this Microsoft Form    

 

Kind regards  

 

 
 

Martha Featherstone  

Headteacher 

 

https://www.sghs.org.uk/admissions-to-year-7/
https://forms.office.com/e/mWKPnPSLyA

